
Year 3 spellings – 
Spring 0ne 

  

Week 2 
Accident, actual, actually, 
address, answer, appear, 
arrive, experiment, extreme 

Week 3 
Believe, bicycle, breath, 
breathe, build, busy, business, 
famous, favourite 

Week 4 
Calendar, caught, centre, 
century, certain, circle, 
complete, February 

Week 5 
Consider, continue, decide, 
describe, different, difficult, 
disappear, forwards 

Week 6 
Early, earth, eight, eighth, 
enough, exercise, experience, 
fruit 

 

Year 3 spellings – 
Spring Two 

  

Week 1 
Grammar, group, guard, guide, 
heard, heart, height 

Week 2 
History, imagine, increase, 
important, interest, island, 
knowledge 

Week 3 
Learn, length, library, material, 
medicine, mention, minute 

Week 4 
Natural, naughty, notice, 
occasion, occasionally, often, 
opposite 

Week 5 
Ordinary, particular, peculiar, 
perhaps, popular, position, 
possess, possession 

Week 6 
Possible, potatoes, pressure, 
probably, promise, quarter, 
question 

 

Please note that these words come from the year three and four statutory spellings list and are 

separate because they are commonly used and many of them they are irregular.   

Extra words may be added to the lists in some weeks in response to the children’s work. 

 

 


